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Itchen Navigation Heritage Trail Project 
 

Temporary Footpath Closure in Shawford 
 

Due to engineering and tree works taking place as part of the Itchen Navigation Heritage Trail Project, some 
footpaths on the ‘Itchen Way’ will be temporarily closed for health and safety reasons. Where practical, 
paths will only be closed during working hours and signs on site will advise on the daily situation. 
 
Shawford – the footpath is currently closed from Shawford Bridge to Compton Lock. Work is expected to be 
completed by the end of August 2009. The diversion route is shown below and is displayed on site. 
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